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FEBRUARY 3, 2020 HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Committee member Paul Davis called the meeting to order at 6:16 p.m.  Commission members present were 

Paul Davis, LeAnne Cantwell, Jonathon Frey, Sarah Braun, and Casey Langan. Patti Gullickson and Mona 

Reierson arrived at 6:22 PM. Also present was City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Mayor Chris Lund, 

Alderperson Jim Burdick, and Alderperson David Esau. 

 

Flanigan confirmed the meeting agendas were properly noticed on Friday, January 31, 2020 at the Post Office, 

Edgerton Library and City Hall.  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: A Frey/Braun motion to approve the January 13, 2020 Historic Preservation 

Commission meeting minutes with the corrected future meeting date changed to February 26th passed, all voted 

in favor.  

 

CONSIDER CERTIFICATE OF APPRORIATENESS FOR  205 – 207 W FULTON ST (FUTURE 

MARIO’S PIZZA): The owner of 205-207 W Fulton St, (future location of Mario’s Restaurant), is requesting 

approval of a sign. The sign is primarily black and white with three accent colors. With the exception of the 

yellow accent color, there are similar colors on the historic paint chart.  Langan asked if the owner would 

consider changing the yellow to white to be more in line with the approved paint colors.  

 

A Davis/Frey motion to approve the certificate of appropriateness to install sign at 205-207 W Fulton St 

(Mario’s Pizza) passed on a 7-0 roll call vote. 

 

A Davis/Frey motion to adjourn passed, all voted in favor. 

 

Ramona Flanigan/jas 

City Administrator 

 


